
 

 
 

 
The RM of Nipawin has created a grant program for small businesses assessed in the RM of 
Nipawin, volunteer managed recreation facilities and non-profit organizations within the 
boundaries of the RM that have been negatively affected with Covid-19. 
 
This is a one-time program to allocate a portion of the safe restart program payment received 
by the Government of Canada. 
 
The applications are open to: 

A. Charitable non-profit organizations within the RM of Nipawin boundaries.  This includes 
organizations in the Village of Codette, Village of Aylsham, Town of Nipawin, Wapiti Regional 
Park and Nipawin Regional Park. 
 

B. Small businesses that are assessed in the RM of Nipawin. 
 

C. Recreation facilities that are managed by a volunteer board within the RM of Nipawin 
boundaries. 
 

The above noted applicants must explain how they have been negatively affected by the Covid-
19 pandemic. 
 
Application Deadline: 14 July, 2021 
 
Amount to be awarded: 

 $200 - $500 per organization/business 
 

An application will only be accepted if: 
 It is submitted on the correct form, completed in full and dated; 
 It is signed by the person authorized to enter into legally binding commitments on behalf of the 

organization; 
 It meets the submission arrangements set out in the call; 
 It is submitted by the deadline. 

 
Contact the office for a grant application. 

BOX 250 
CODETTE SK  S0E 0P0 

PHONE:  862-9551 
FAX:  862-2432 

EMAIL: RM487@SASKTEL.NET 
WEBSITE: RMNIPAWIN.CA 


